PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

Monday, October 3, 2022
8:00 p.m.

South Windsor Town Council
PURPOSE: Public Hearing to receive citizen input on the addition of two portables
to Philip R. Smith

Mayor Pendleton called the Public Hearing to order at 8:00 p.m.; and requested that the
Recording Secretary read the call of the meeting (a copy of which is attached hereto,
Exhibit A).

Public Comment

Mayor Pendleton asked if there was anyone from the public that would like to speak.
Mr. Alan Cavagnaro, 83 Pine Knob Drive, spoke on his experience at Philip R. Smith. He
is for the addition of the portables, as he had classes that were held in portables and does
not feel that they detracted from his education.
Mayor Pendleton asked for a Straw Vote, the results of which were as follows:
Those supporting the addition of two portables to Philip R. Smith. 3:
Those in opposition the addition of two portables to Philip R. Smith: 0
The Public Hearing was closed at 8:02 p.m. |
Respectfully submitted,

Ay fans

Amanda Poma
Clerk of the Council

Public Hearing Notice — Exhibit A
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TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR

Notice is hereby given that the South Windsor Town Couneil has set Monday, October 17, 2022
at 8:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of the South Windsor Town Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue,
South Windsor, Connecticut, as the time and place for a Public Hearing to receive citizen input on
the transfer of $749.556 from the Non-Recurring Capital Account to fund two portables at Philip R

Smith Elementary School.

Dated at South Windsor, Comnecticut this 7th day of October 2022.

Attested to by: M IQM

Amanda Poma
Clerk of Council
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